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4th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Year 1 Trip – Dagenham Parish Church  

Year 1 will be visiting Dagenham Parish Church on Thursday 19th October 2023 as part of our 

topic on Christianity in RE. The trip is a 25-minute walk from the school and will take place at 

13:30pm after lunch. 

Children will get to see the physical features of a church building and what Christians do 

when they go to church. This will be a good opportunity for the children to experience what 

they have been learning in RE this half-term. 

Children will have their lunch as normal and will return to school before home time. 

Please complete the consent form on the link below. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFF

NyAcPDb5UQzc2UlBMMTZDQVVJVFFLMFJRWlJXNDJQTCQlQCNjPTEu 

 

Kind regards, 

Year 1 Team  
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